
 
 
Loyal Source and The Independence Fund launched the "Independence Line," 
a call center to assist U.S. Veterans, Afghans, and their friends and family 
navigate issues with the Afghanistan withdrawal. This call center will assist both 
Afghans in the United States now who served shoulder to shoulder with our 
U.S. Service Members, and the U.S. Veterans themselves. 
 
The Independence Line takes incoming requests for assistance to Afghan who 
are resettling here in the US, with a focus on: 

- housing 
- food 
- mental health 
- health care 
- clothing 
- legal assistance 
- and much more 

 
The call center also aids U.S. Veterans, their Caregivers, and their families to 
find assistance and proper mental health counseling to address issues which 
may arise from the current situation in Afghanistan.  U.S. Veterans and their 
families are encouraged to reach out to Independence Line as well as our 
Afghan allies and ask for help. 
 
The call center will conduct assessments and work with our team to find 
services to fill the gaps in the current system and most importantly – 
The Independence Line will not turn anyone away. 

1-855-341-5456   Open 8am to 12am EST 


